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Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
Thank you for your support with carpool. The line continues to move quicker and quicker every day. I 
appreciate your continued patience as students become more familiar with procedures. I also 
appreciate your patience with buses. Since traditional school began the buses have been running 
late. This should settle soon. I will continue to post late bus departure times on Dojo. I ask that you 
do not respond to me on Dojo. I am not tied to a specific class and do not get alerted when I have a 
message. Please contact the school at 919-365-8990. 
 
If you are picking up your child early, please do this before 3:15 pm. We have been having multiple 
parents coming to the front office after this time to avoid the carpool line. I understand that there 
are special circumstances to get your child early, however, please do not abuse this to avoid the 
carpool line. We also ask that any transportation change be made prior to 3:15 pm. We can not 
ensure that the change would be communicated to the classroom after this time. The front office 
becomes extremely busy during afternoon dismissal. Thanks for your support with this. 
 
As a reminder, the carpool line enters from the Pool Road side. You may not enter the carpool line by 
making a right off of Elk Falls. This is essentially cutting in front of everyone who is waiting patiently 
in the carpool line. We all want to get our children as quick as possible. You will be advised to go 
another way if you attempt to make a right. Thanks for your support with this. 
 

 Please return spirit wear order forms and reading calendars by August 31. 
 
Fall Book Fair ‘Greatest Books on Earth’—September 20-24th—Please plan to come and visit during 
your child’s designated class time. 
 
SAVE THE DATE—Fall Carnival ‘Swimmy’s Otter this World’ at the Lake, November 5th, from 5-7:30 
pm. More information coming! 
 
Buckets of Love is back for the awesome staff at LMES, please send notes, quotes, and jokes for 
teachers in an envelope labeled 'PTA buckets of Love.'  
 
 September 3: August reading calendars due!  
 
Please, please, please join the PTA. We need your support. 
https://lakemyra.memberhub.com/store/items/12760 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 
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